NEW PEST DISCUSSION DOCUMENT

The Committee were informed of the receipt of a discussion document on new
pests.

The Committee decided to hold a meeting at 10.00am on 28 July 1999, to
consider the matters contained within the document. In the interim, a copy of the
document was to be made available to Councillor Harrow for comment.



